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I am in favor of much of SB 1537, but can not support the part of it that ignores 

Oregon's land use laws. We need small, affordable housing that is within our existing 

UGB's. When we need more buildable land, the UGB system has provided it. The 

current laws work. Please amend the bill to ensure that current land use laws 

continue to be followed. 


